
A New Year’s Message from the President 

Happy New Year to all! Thank you to everyone who supported our shows in 2019.  We are 
looking forward to our first cutting at Masini Ranch on April 10, 11, and 12, 2020 and the 
Winnemucca Summer Cutting on July 10, 11, and 12, 2020. The Winnemucca Spring Reined Cow 
Horse Show will be held April 24, 25, and 26, 2020. 
 

Our Awards Banquet will be held at the Silver Legacy in Reno on Saturday, January 18, 2020.  
Please get your reservations in ASAP to me at 775-772-0393 or kathy@ktblaw.com. 
 
On a more serious note, it is with a heavy heart that we say good-bye to our past President and 
longtime Association member, Dave Grashuis, who left this earth in peace on December 27, 
2019.  Dave was a well known figure in the Nevada horse community, competing in reined cow 
horse shows and cuttings for many years.  Additionally, he was instrumental in producing many 
cuttings and reined cow horse shows in the northern Nevada area. A service will be held Friday, 
February 7, 2020 at 11:00 AM at the Sparks Christian Fellowship.  A military ceremony at the 
veterans’ cemetery in Fernley is scheduled for Thursday, February 6, 2020.  The time will be 
announced later.  Our sincere condolences go out to Kat and all of his beloved family and 
friends. He will be sorely missed by many. 
 
We wish everyone a healthy and prosperous 2020 and look forward to seeing you at the 
banquet and our upcoming shows. 
 
 

Kathy Breckenridge 

President 
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